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The Board of Trustees of the Warren-Newport Public Library District (WNPLD) shall have the sole 
responsibility for naming Library facilities. The Board will consider honorary names for certain 
Library facilities as a means of acknowledging gifts or service to WNPLD. The Board will maintain 
a list of potential naming opportunities with suggested gift amounts, and the Board or its 
representative will be happy to discuss such naming opportunities with donors and potential 
donors. 
 
While it is the Board’s intention that all such honorary names for Library facilities will be used for 
many years to come, the Board cannot promise that a name or even that the facility so named 
will be used in perpetuity. 
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